
Good Morning 
I have been advised of the above development application to which I strongly object.
The damage this would cause to the immediate neighbouring Stony Range Regional Botanic 
Garden would be immeasurable, long lasting and quite likely cause completely irreplaceable 
damage to the planting therein.
To allow this application to go ahead would demonstrate the ignorance of any decision maker.
I trust you will take the above comments seriously.

Regards
Patricia McGregor
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